
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

29nd September 2017  
 

Dear Customer, 
 
Starting from the 1st October 2017, ARCOL will be rolling out the process for all HS products to be 
printed with GB to denote country of origin.   
 
 
The packaging already states Country of Origin, the change to the parts is to ensure consistency 
across processes / packaging and that this information is present on the parts. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Anglia operates a strict FIFO system in our warehouse facility therefore it may take some time for this 
change to filter through to customer deliveries of the above part numbers.  
 
 
Please make the relevant person(s) in your organisation aware of this change. 
 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
Anglia 


